
From: mari.chakryan  mari.chakryan   
Sent: Friday, September 29, 2023 5:07 PM 
To: ECE-Aarhus-Compliance aarhus.compliance@un.org 
Cc: Fiona Marshall fiona.marshall@un.org; interdpt  [ENV] interdpt  
Subject: Decision VII/8a (Armenia) - first progress report (Armenian version) 
 
Dear Fiona, 
please kindly find attached the Armenian version of the first progress report on Decision VII/8a 
inducing information about the measures it has by that date taken, and the results achieved,  to 
implement the recommendations. 
 
We have been forced to change our plans and make some changes in the report. The English version 
of the report we will be able to submit next week as soon as possible. 
 
With kind regards, 
Mari 
 
 
Legal advisor at the Ministry of RA 
National Focal Point to the Aarhus Convention 
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https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.env.am%2F&data=05%7
C01%7Caarhus.compliance%40un.org%7Ca3c8361dc4e94558b89808dbc0fdb371%7C0f9e35db544f4
f60bdcc5ea416e6dc70%7C0%7C0%7C638315969411238025%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWI
joiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdat
a=FiIt5cQ6f1dnmTmNqTetNgrODIOAcvHTTAE9Do2F1ZE%3D&reserved=0 

 




